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The June meetings of the London Central Lions Club will be held at 7:00 pm on June 13 at Trissa’s Family  
Restaurant and at 4:30 pm on June 27 at the home of Lion Tricia Lystar, 1191 Landor St., London  

Calendar of Events 
  

June 8-9 LCLC BBQ — Canadian Tire Store — Wonderland Road S. 
June 9  Dist. A-1 Cabinet Meeting — Tilbury Lions Clubhouse — Annual Dist. A-1 “Golf Fun Day — contact Lion 
  Gary Phelps — 519 682-3437/dukeysdad@hotmail.com 
June 13 LCLC Spouse’s Night/Installation of 2013-2014 Club Officers by PDG Lion Tim Blackburn   
  — 7:00 pm — Trissa’s Family Restaurant — prime rib or turkey — dinner cost $25.00/person 
June 15-16 Dog Walk Committee BBQ — Walmart Store at Fanshawe and Hyde Park Road — 10:00 am to 
  4:00 pm — contact Lion Brian Nicholds 
June 22-23 LCLC BBQ — Canadian Tire Store — Wonderland Road S. 
June 27 LCLC “Fun Golf & BBQ” — golf at East Park Golf — contact Lion Sandy if interested— barbeque at   
    Lion Tricia Lystar’s home (see address above) — 4:30 pm social —  6:00 pm steak dinner $10.00 
Aug. 18 Lion Memorial for Lion Wilf Klopp — 2:00 pm — at the Klopp Memorial Gardens  
 
LCLC Summer BBQ Dates: July 13-14, 27-28  August 10-11, 24-25 Weekend BBQ coordinators and Lion 
                                               members will be needed to work on these fund raising dates. 
 
Mark Your Calendars: On Saturday, September 21, London Central Lions Club will be holding an “open 
                                      house”. — more details to be presented at a later date 

The London Central Lions Club meets at 6:30pm on the 2nd and 4th Thursdays at the Trinity Lutheran Church 746 Colborne Street,  
London.  President—Lion Jim Lystar 857-7525—Secretary—Lion Joanne Lystar 452-3935—Bulletin Editor—Lion Bill Telfer 681-1605 

The following business was conducted at London Central Lions Board Meeting on Wednesday, June 5, 2013. 
 
motion — that a nomination meeting and election be held in September/13 for the position of 1st Vice President 
             — carried 
recom. — that up to $400.00 be shared between Lions Camp at Lake St. Joseph($200) and the Dist. A-1 bus($200) 
                  for transporting campers to the Lions camp. — carried 
recom. — that LCLC donate $1000.00 to the Middlesex Health Unit for eye glasses — carried 
motion — that Lion Don McDougall (Spike) be granted “a member at large” membership — carried 
motion — that LCLC accept the membership resignation for Lions Dave and Julie Collins — carried  
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                                       Board Meeting Notes — June, 2013 

                                                   A Message From Lion President Jim 
 
Thank you to all London Central Lions who have assisted me throughout my third term as president. I am excited 
by our growth of ten new members and look forward to further growth in subsequent years. I also appreciate the 
support given to me by the Board of Directors. 
We were recently reminded about the roll of the Board of Directors in reporting back to the club members. This 
year we have learned that there are no short cuts. London Central Lions are known for always doing the right 
thing. Thanks to Lion Ron Craig for brining our club back to OUR Circle of Life — Hakuna Matata ! 
Our major project, “Fight for Sight”, was a complete success. We raised over $23,000 ! A special thanks to all of 
the Lions who worked so hard on this and our other fundraising projects. 
In passing the “torch” to Lion Joanne Lystar, I know that she has already earned support from the entire club. 
Now is the time to salute and support our first female president in 93 years. We have definitely grown as a 
“Pride”. 
Lion President Jim Lystar           



Under 1st Vice President Don Hardy 
Foundation & Finance         Jim B.*, Dennis R., Grant B. 
Constitution & By-Laws         Ron L.*, Ron C., Chandra G.                                  
Fundraising                            Stu R.*, Jim B., Terry H.  
Social Media  Joanne L.*, Christine M., Barry M., Jason C.,  
Stu R. 
Special Community Needs Greg M.*, Terry H., Brian N.,  
. 
                             
Under 2nd Vice President Joanne Lystar 
Attendance                             Grant B.*, John B. 
Visually Impaired Bowling       Doug S.* 
Phone Committee                   Lucille T.*, Kimberly S. 
Bulletin                                    Bill T.*, Jim B. 
Inter-Club Visits                      Gord K.*, Walt G.               
Programmes                           Doug R.*, Bob L.          
Bike Sales                               Wayne M.*, Doug S.   
Dog Walk                                Brian N.* 
 
Under 3rd Vice President Tarek Kotob 
Safety Village                         Rick L.*, Bill Mc., Gord K. 
Lions Memorial                       Greg M.*, Stu R. 
Greeters                                 Greg M.*, Chandra G., Fred J. 
Membership                           Ed B.*, Sandy L., Ron L. 
Sick and Visiting                     Bill P.*, Brian N., Sandra W.  
Lioness Liason                       Bob L.*, Rick L. 
 
 

London Central’s Committees 2012 - 2013 
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                           A Good Looking Group of New Members                                                  
                                
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                      

 
                Going  to the Dogs 
 
On May 26th, the annual Purina Walk 
for Guide Dogs was held in Gibbons 
Park, London. 
All seven clubs in our Zone had Lion 
members volunteering their time to  
make this event a success. (Dorchester 
London East, London North, London 
Central, Hyde Park, Lambeth and 
Delaware). 
Thirty-seven participants took part and 
$6120.00 in donations were received 
plus $2355.00 online and there are still 
more donations to come in. 
Lion Dan Armstrong of the Dorchester 
Club ($2000.00) and Lion Lucille  
Tremblay of the London Central Club 
($1800.00) were the top participant 
pledge donators.  
All funds raised from pledge forms go 
to Lions Foundation Canada Dog Guide  
Program. 
Congratulations to the Dog Walk 
Committee and all Lions who worked 
on this special project. 
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                                                                                                                                    picture by Lion Ron Lindsay                            
At the May 9th Regular Club Meeting, London Central Lions welcomed four new members and one  

       transferred member. 
       Pictured from left to right are:- Lion President Jim Lystar, transferred Lion Peter Seguin, new Lions 
       Tricia Lystar, Tanja Bleyert, Sam Goving, Doug Wilson and Zone 4 Chair, Lion Sandy Leadlay. 
       London Central Lion members extend a sincere welcome to all of these new members. 
 
                                WOW !!!  A Total of 130 Years of Lions’ Service 
 
   On May 9th, at a Regular LCLC Meeting, the following Lions were recognized for their many years of 
   service to their Lions Clubs and communities :-  Chandra Gajjar (35 years), Gord Kennedy (30 years), 
   Bill Telfer (30 years) and Doug Wilson (35 years).   Roar — Roar — Roar — Roar !!! 


